	Help students perform better at FCE exams. 
 
Dear Teacher,
We are very pleased to inform you about the following online presentations taking place in April.
The Gold Standard Webinars
April 18th and 20th



  [image: image1]
Jan Bell & Amanda Thomas
“The Write Approach”
What is required to be a good writer?
How can we help learners to develop the skills required to do well in FCE?
Jan Bell and Amanda Thomas will discuss the criteria examiners use to decide what is an effective piece of writing, how it is assessed and how teachers can help learners to prepare for the different tasks in the Writing paper.
 
April 19th and 26th
 

 
Luke Prodromou
“The Mystery of Idiomaticity in English”
 Learners of English can reach very high levels of competence in grammar and vocabulary, and often  surpass their ‘native’ counterparts. Paradoxically, to the ‘non-native’ speaker, English idioms of all kinds tend to come with great difficulty and rather than make for fluency they slow the speaker down. 
In this session Luke Prodromou will look at the importance of idiomaticity in fluency and in international exams.
 
Sign up to see the webinars for free:   www.pearsonELT.com/examsplace   
 
Yours faithfully,
Anna Apostolopoulos
ELT Exams Marketing Manager 
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